
 
Need help understanding
the new Alcohol and Other
Drugs accreditation
requirements?
Contact QIP for a complimentary 
consultation to determine the best 
accreditation standards for your service.
Quality Innovation Performance Limited (QIP) specialises in 
providing accreditation and support services to a diverse range 
of organisations. We have more than 25 years’ experience 
across the community services sector, as well as over 10 years’ 
experience working with primary, secondary and tertiary 
healthcare providers.

The National Quality Framework for Drug and Alcohol Treatment Services 
is applicable to all Alcohol and Other Drug (AOD) service providers. The 
Framework requires AOD providers to be accredited under one of 10 
standards by 28 November 2022.

Based in the Darwin, our local QIP team is offering complimentary 
consultations to AOD providers in the Northern Territory, to determine 
which of the stipulated Standards best suit their service.

To learn how we can best support your service with your accreditation 
requirements, contact Tegan for personalised assistance.

For your complimentary 
consultation contact:

Tegan Kissane

Manager, NT Accreditation Services

	 0439 907 967

	 tkissane@qip.com.au


